A Message from Mayor Don Darling
and Saint John Common Council

2021 Red Knights International Convention

The City of Saint John is excited to be your host for the 2021 convention.
We look forward to welcoming Red Knights and their guests.

On behalf of Saint John Common Council,

best wishes to the convention organizers and delegates
for a successful event.
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Mayor Don Darling
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